
Reaching Youth with the Gospel of Christ 

Dr. Charles c. Ryrie 
3310 Fairmount, #5-D 
Dallas, TX 75201 

Dear Dr. Ryrie: 

April 26, 1994 

..... 

I'm so glad that you are coming to teach I Corinthians during the first 
week in November this Fall. It is always a pleasure to work with you when 
you're here. What a privilege for me to be able to work with great men of 
God, such as yourself! I look forward to your time with us. 

I am enclosing copies of your Notes and Exa~ that were used last Fall, 
per your request. I'm sorry that it has taken me so long to get these to 
you. Please let me know if you would like me to update anything for you. I 
would need any "updates" on your Notes about two weeks before you arrive, if 
possible. I can make any changes on your Exams during your time here. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. I can be 
reached at the Bible Institute Office at (518) 494-4723, Ext. 430. (I will 
be gone from the Office from June 14th through July 15th. I will be involved 
in a WOL Youth Reachout Ministry to Israel and Sweden. I'd appreciate your 
prayers for this ministry involving about 70 teens and leaders. It will be 
exciting to see how God will use us to reach folks for Christ through His 
Word, Tracts, Music, Drama, etc. Many thanks, in advance, for your interest 
and prayers! ) 
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Most Sincerely, 
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Richards 
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